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MONTHLY UPDATES   

After a moment of silence held for the 
members of the armed services, civil 
servants, sick club members, and deceased 
club members, the meeting was called to 
order by President Dick Zontini. There were 
26 members in attendance. There were no 
new members voted in.   

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Leo O’Rourke presented the report.  There is 
a total of 511 members.  

TREASURER 

Lloyd Currie presented the report. He 
requested that any Chairperson making 
deposits complete the deposit envelope. 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Last month’s minutes were sent for 
publication in The Sportsmen’s News and 
made available for electronic distribution. 

DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

Buddy Mainini presented the report. The 
directors are still obtaining quotes for vinyl 
siding for the club, they only have one and 
would like 3. Other topics will be covered 
under the committees. 

 

TRAP  

Steve M. reported that the weather has been 
better for shooting. They had 6 shooters this 
month shoot a total of 25 straight. June 
starts the Summer League. If you are 
interested see someone on the trap range. 
They are still shooting on Wednesdays and 
Sundays and new members are welcome to 
come up to use their 2 free rounds of clays 
during that time.    

WORCESTER COUNTY LEAGUE 

No report. The club does not have a 
delegate. See a director if interested. 

RIFLE RANGE 

Terry Thomas reported on the Rifle Range.  
The May 5th shoot was run by Bruce Hastings.  
He noted that the weather held out and was 
a little overcast in the high 50's with no wind 
and thanked those who stayed and helped 
clean up. Everyone made a lot of work much 
easier! Special thanks to Homer for sweeping 
up all the spent brass shells! He apologized if 
he got anyone's name incorrect and thank 
you to those who gave feedback on the 
"shoot off" format. Terry normally does not 
offer a "shoot off" format however he will 
work with him to fine tune it taking into 
consideration the feedback received from 

John and Tony B. Tony A. took first place in 
target and Homer M. took first in sport. 

INDOOR/OUTDOOR PISTOL 

Paul T. reported that they shot in the all-
league shoot off and came in third.  They will 
be competing in the Senior Games on June 
16th. They are trying to set up a coaching 
clinic for August.    

FISH & GAME 

Dewie reported that all is calm on the pond. 

ENTERTAINMENT 

Ed Davis reported on up-coming June 
rentals.  

STRUCTURE AND GROUNDS 

No report. 

ARCHERY 

No report. 

SAFETY 

No report. 
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OLD BUSINESS 

The exhaust fan will be addressed now that 
the pistol season is over.  The cost will be 
determined. Paul Y. spoke about the 
upcoming Junior fundraising dinner to be 
held on June 30th. Ed M. is still recruiting 
volunteers for the clam bake.  Please register 
on-line or see Ed if you would like to help out 
deadline was moved to July 15th 

NEW-BUSINESS 

Lloyd spoke about the cell towers.  The club 
is in negotiations with the company to 
extend their footprint and the addition of a 
new carrier. The club is also looking into 
purchasing a 1.9-acre piece of property that 
abuts the current property.  The membership 
approved this. Lloyd was thanked for his 
work in these matters. 

Paul Y. proposed a standing rule to allow 2 
disciplines to be shot at a time on the indoor 
range since there is a new setup on the .22 
range.  This was approved. 

GOOD OF THE CLUB  

A member in attendance won the monthly 
cash door prize.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


